
  

 

 

 

  

Mountain View Road Bridge Community Meeting 
 

Date:  Wednesday, April 26, 2017  
Time: 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM  

 

Location: at the Mountain View Road Bridge 
Sir Francis Drake Boulevard and Mountain View Road 

San Geronimo, CA 94963 
 
 
 

In 2015, the County of Marin identified 
Mountain View Road Bridge over San 
Geronimo Creek as one of several 
bridge replacement projects within the 
County utilizing federal Highway Bridge 
Program funding.  On March 17, 2016, 
a public meeting was held to provide 
an opportunity to learn about the 
proposed bridge replacement project, 
ask questions, and provide input. As a 
follow-up to the 2016 public meeting, 
the project team is hosting an on-site 
community meeting at Mountain View 
Road Bridge to provide an update on 
design concepts, to review the physical 
limits of the proposed project and to 
further discuss the proposed bridge 
height and aesthetics.  This informal 
meeting is meant to foster an open 
discussion regarding updated design 
concepts. 
 
For more information, visit http://www.marincounty.org/depts/pw/current-projects or contact 
R.J. Suokko, Senior Civil Engineer at rsuokko@marincounty.org or (415) 473-4399.  
 

 

If you are a person with a disability and require this document in an alternate format (example: 
Braille, Large Print, Audiotape, CD-ROM), you may request an alternate format by calling            

R.J. Suokko at (415) 473-473-4399, or by e-mail at rsuokko@marincounty.org.  
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